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Council has granted funding to update the “memorial brick project”. If you recall in front of our
Municipal Building there are bricks that memorialize all of our elected officials all the way back
to our founder, Matthew Addy. Since the first installment there are many new officials that need
to be added or updated. Also, individuals purchased many bricks that memorialized family,
friends and loved ones. Cost for brick is approximately $25.00. Please call Councilwoman Ann
Pillow at 513-608- 9431 for information.

http://www.addystonohio.org/home-page/page/memorial-brick-project

